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On November 21, 2014, Pacific Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its 
tariff, PUC OR No. 36. 

This filing introduces adjustments to Schedule 297 - Energy Conservation 
Charge. 

In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of 
December 16, 2014, the following sheets will become effective with service 
rendered on and after January 1, 2015: 

Second Revision of Sheet No. 297-1 
Sixth Revision of Sheet No. 297-2 

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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